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March 2016 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We all want our students to enjoy a positive learning experience at Crawshaw Academy. With this in 
mind we are launching a new initiative that will benefit the whole school community, but we need your 
support to do this. 

We want to set up a group of volunteers who would like to be involved in organising activities and social 
events to raise funds for the academy and to develop a greater sense of community. 

This is a project where everyone can join in. We need people with a wide range of skills and bags of 
enthusiasm – all offers of help are welcome, no matter how large or small.  For instance, you may be 
great at event planning and organising; brilliant at selling raffle tickets or baking cakes or are just happy 
to work as part of a team.  We are sure there is something every single one of us can do.  Every offer of 
help will be valued and if we all work together we will ultimately achieve our goal. 

As well as fund-raising benefits for the academy it will give you, as parents, the opportunity to meet 
other families and learn more about our academy and how it works. Volunteering/ joining in will give 
you the opportunity to put existing skills to good use and learn new ones; all the time making a difference 
to your child’s time at school. 

We want to hear your views, so please come along for a chat and a cup of tea on: 

Wednesday 9th March at 6:30 p.m. at the Parents’ Information Evening 

The first A.G.M will be on 

Wednesday 30th March at 6 p.m. 

Everyone is welcome, even those who haven’t done anything like this before. Your idea could be the 
great one that gets us started. 

Be there at the beginning and help make it happen! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
A.J. Daly 
Principal 
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